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As a former Hood River City Councilor and Bed and Breakfast owner I plead with you 

to keep the TRT taxes as is. I served for 10 years on our Hood River Chamber of 

Commerce, while simultaneously on City Council so I know well the challenges of 

funding both the City and the tourism funds that bring in revenues for local 

businesses. The current system works and is balanced for both without raising taxes 

for consumers. During this challenging economic travel period we need to stay 

competitive and not raise the TRT taxes. 

Ann Frodel 

Gorge View Bed and Breakfast  

Hood River, Or. 97031 


